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In 1908 we made the decision

to care for each and every

one of our neighbors. 

One hundred years 

later, we haven’t 

stopped.
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The Farmington Valley Visiting Nurse Association, Inc. is a non-pro� t, State-licensed and Medicare-certi� ed home health agency and hospice, which 
has been serving the Farmington Valley community with compassionate care since 1908. A comprehensive program of health care, Hospice services 
and illness prevention services are available to any individual or family in need, regardless of ability to pay or other hardship. The Agency does not 
discriminate in its service delivery or operational practices on the basis of race, color, religion, creed, gender, sexual orientation or any other legally 
protected status. Please contact us if there are any errors in your name and/or address, or if you do not wish to receive future mailings.

The Farmington Valley VNA serves 
the following communities: Avon, 
Burlington, Canton, Collinsville, 
East Hartland, Farmington, Granby, 
Hartland, North Canton, North 
Granby, Simsbury, Tariffville, 
Unionville, Weatogue, West Granby, 
West Hartland, West Simsbury, 
and portions of Barkhamsted, 
�	�•�œ�œ�“�w���i�•�`�]���
�>�Ã�Ì�����À�>�˜�L�Þ�]��� �i�Ü��
Hartford, and West Hartford.
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CHANGES IN LEADERSHIP
� �i�Ü���"�v�w���V�i�À�Ã���Ü�i�À�i���i�•�i�V�Ì�i�`���>�Ì���Ì�…�i���>�}�i�˜�V�Þ�½�Ã�����>�˜�Õ�>�À�Þ���£�£�]���Ó�ä�£�Ç��
Annual Meeting. Please join us in welcoming: 

 Dorothy T. Hammett – President
 Vice President, General Counsel & Secretary

Ensign Bickford Industries 

 John J. O’Connell – Vice President
 Assistant Vice President & Senior Counsel

The Hartford

 Denise Grant – Treasurer
 Vice President, Finance & Control

Ensign-Bickford Industries 

 Stephanie McGuire – Secretary
 Midlevel Practitioner, Neonatal ICU

Connecticut Children’s Medical Center

Our Board of Directors and Staff look forward to working with our 
�˜�i�Ü���	�œ�>�À�`���"�v�w���V�i�À�Ã�]���>�˜�`���>�À�i���“�œ�Ã�Ì���}�À�>�Ì�i�v�Õ�•���Ì�œ���À�i�Ì�ˆ�À�ˆ�˜�}���“�i�“�L�i�À�Ã��
Thomas Fuller and former Board President Nicholas Mason for 
their many years of dedicated service to the agency.

Join our team!
We are in need of committed, compassionate, 
experienced per-diem Registered Nurses and a 
part-time Licensed Medical Social Worker. Call 
us, or visit www.farmingtonvalleyvna.org for 
more details.

Welcome New Sta� 

Catharine Joslyn 
Reception and 

Administrative Associate

Christine Kelley
CNA

Elizabeth Ross
Registered Nurse

Jason Apicella
Pastoral Care Coordinator

Katherine LeSage
Marketing Liaison

Pamela Spielman
Clinical Secretary Associate

Make a Di� erence
���Ì�½�Ã���Ì�…�i���•�ˆ�Ì�Ì�•�i���Ì�…�ˆ�˜�}�Ã���Ü�i���`�œ���Ì�…�>�Ì���V�>�˜���“�>�Ž�i���Ì�…�i���L�ˆ�}�}�i�Ã�Ì��
difference. If you are looking for a meaningful activity, 
please consider sharing your skills and talents by 
volunteering at the Farmington Valley VNA.

�"�Õ�À���>�}�i�˜�V�Þ�½�Ã���`�ˆ�Û�i�À�Ã�i���Û�œ�•�Õ�˜�Ì�i�i�À���œ�«�«�œ�À�Ì�Õ�˜�ˆ�Ì�ˆ�i�Ã��
include:

• Providing companionship and support for 
Hospice patients and their families.

�U�� �‚�Ã�Ã�ˆ�Ã�Ì�ˆ�˜�}���Ü�ˆ�Ì�…���œ�v�w���V�i���«�À�œ�•�i�V�Ì�Ã���>�˜�`���“�>�ˆ�•�ˆ�˜�}�Ã�°

• Stocking shelves at the Granby Food Bank.

• Helping with paperwork at Blood Pressure 
Screenings and Flu Shot Clinics.

Please call us to discuss volunteering!

Visit us at www.farmingtonvalleyvna.org to 
view our BRAND NEW WEBSITE!

Special thanks to Pixel & Code Studio for their 
expert design and development work.


